
M A R I N E  C O R P S  A I R  G R O U N D  

C O M B A T  C E N T E R

C R I M E  P R E V E N T I O N

Crime Prevention is an active program that combines 

public awareness & preventive measures to reduce crime.

M A R I N E  C O R P S  A I R  G R O U N D  

C O M B A T  C E N T E R

C R I M E  P R E V E N T I O N

F o r  c r i m e  p r e v e n t i o n  i n f o r m a t i o n  c o n t a c t  t h e  P h y s i c a l  

S e c u r i t y / C r i m e  P r e v e n t i o n  o f f i c e  a t  7 6 0 - 8 3 0 - 4 5 6 1

As the summer months continue, parents have kids already

engaged in activities or have them planned. Either way safety

must come first. Reports show 40% of injuries requiring a

hospital visit occur between May and August. Therefore,

whether you stay at home or go out on a bicycle, skateboard,

or on foot, here are some safety tips for you and your kids:

Focus for the month of July continues Summer Awareness.

Overall, the Provost Marshal’s Office encourages a safe month for you and 

your kids that is full of activities! Have lost of fun, but make it safe fun!

Teach kids to look left, right and left again before crossing streets

Swim in designated areas that are supervised by adults

When driving, buckle up on every ride, every time

Always wear a helmet when riding a bicycle or skateboard

Check playground equipment safety prior to use

Actively supervise kids at the store to prevent mischievousness

Instruct your teen drivers the importance of following speed limits


